
Untitled 
From: David Laney [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 5:45 PM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Subject: San Diego ideal location for USPTO satellite office
 

Dear USPTO:
 

I am writing to encourage you to select San Diego as the location of the USPTO 

satellite office. Doing so would much better connect the USPTO with innovators on 

the West Coast. San Diego is a hub of innovation for rapidly expanding technology 

areas including wireless technology and biotechnology. These areas are almost 

certainly high growth areas for many years into the future. 


An office in San Diego would also enhance Examiner retention and new Examiner 

recruitment as San Diego is a highly desirable location to live. 


Best Regards,
 
David C. Laney, Ph.D.
 
[address redacted]
 
La Jolla, CA 92037
 
[phone redacted]
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